
Agency Letterhead  

 

 

[Agency Name] has reviewed the proposed CAMPO region mobility management 

program framework report dated December 2022 prepared for the Mobility 

Management Implementation Study. This report summarizes tasks completed 

during the project’s first phase, including outreach activities and recommends 

steps for the region to implement a regional mobility management program 

beginning at the start of FY 2024.   

 

[Agency Name] endorses the recommendations made in the mobility management 

framework plan. In addition, [Agency Name] pledges to work collaboratively with 

the regional mobility manager and will direct staff resources accordingly to ensure 

a strong regional program.  

 

In addition, [Agency Name] pledges to continue to support the Mobility 

Coordination Committee (MCC) in its ongoing mission to continue to guide 

ongoing coordination activities and to implement the recommendations of the 

region’s coordinated public transit-human services transportation plan (CPT-

HSTP).  
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